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SUBJECT: Resubmission of annual reports and quarterly reports. 
 
Mexico City, August 11, 2025 – RLH Properties, S.A.B. de C.V., (hereinafter “RLH”, the company 
(BMV: RLH A) announces that the annual reports for 2022, 2023, and 2024 have been resubmitted; 
as well as reports corresponding to the fourth quarter and audited fourth quarter, both for the year 
2022, the first to fourth quarters audited for 2023, the first to fourth quarters audited for 2024, and 
the first quarter of 2025, in order to address certain observations made by the “Comisión Nacional 
Bancaria y de Valores”.  
 
It is important to clarify that the figures disclosed in the annual reports and quarterly reports published 
previously remain unchanged. 
 
 
 


